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BUSINESS MEETING
Sun., Jan. 18

The following motion was presented at the November meeting and will be discussed at the Jan. 18 
meeting following morning worship.

...to grant easement to Jeff Dwyer for his water line that runs along the fence row of our Rt. 15 
property.  The Trustees will do what needs to be done for his deed. 

The motion was made by Sammy Higginbotham and seconded by Bill Hager.  The motion is tabled 
until the next business meeting. 



UPCOMING EVENTS
Mon., Jan. 5:  Valirie Payne circle, 11 AM in Pine Room. 
Remember to bring a bag lunch and items for STEAM 
lab.

Wed., Jan. 7:  Music and Missions will resume.  

Sun., Jan. 11:  Dogwood Village 4 & 4:45 PM.

Mon., Jan. 12:  Kay Culpeper circle will meet in the 
Pine Room at 11 AM.  Bring a sandwich.

Tues., Jan. 13:  Finance meeting, 6:45 PM.

Sun., Jan. 18:  Memorial Service during morning 
worship.
Business meeting following morning worship.

Sun., Jan. 25:  Upward Basketball Day.

Tues., Jan. 27:  7 PM Deacons meeting.

HAPPY AGERS
 

Tues., Jan. 20, 2015 is our traditional Soup Day in the 
Pine Room at 11:30 AM.  

Come and enjoy a great lunch of soup, sandwiches and 
dessert and be ready for a fun time as we hear Blue 
Grass and Country Music  by our own George Shifflett 
and his friend, Bill Hensley.

It is also the time we bring blankets for the Clothes 
Closet.

Call  Cornelia  672-4705  if you would like to make a 
crock pot of soup, sandwiches or dessert for the lunch.  
 
February 17: Lunch somewhere, More information later.

        MEN’S GROUP
Group will meet on Sat., Jan. 10, 
7:30 AM Country Cookin’.    
     
For more information contact Bill 
Hager, 804-400-6809 or                                   
whhager@comcast.net.

LOVE OUTREACH - January:  Toilet paper & paper 
towels.  When donating food please check the 
expiration dates.

UPWARD BASKETBALL
Registration is complete and we have 180+ children 
participating.

Coaches and volunteers are in place to begin practices 
at the start of the year.

First game is scheduled for Sat., Jan. 17.  Each 
Saturday following that date will  be a game held at 
Prospect Heights gymnasium.

We will  be recognizing our Upward Basketball league in 
worship on Sun., Jan. 25.

Awards ceremony is set for Sat., Mar.14.

DAWNINGS LEADERSHIP QUESTION/RESPONSES

"What are the top 3 things that keep you coming back to 
OBC?" 
 
1. I enjoy how I see God in our Bible study class
2. I believe this is where God wants me.
3. I enjoy the way that we worship/music

#ENDHUNGER

Hunger is a global  problem.  We are all affected by the 
hunger problem, either indirectly or indirectly.   The 
Cooperative Baptist Fellowship is working to 
#EndHunger both in the United States and abroad.  
Read the several  stories in the Dec/Jan CBFfellowship 
magazine to learn about CBF hunger ministries and 
how we all  can support those ministries  through the 
Offering for Global Missions.   

Copies of CBF fellowship may be found in the vestibule 
or in the Commons.

NURSERY
  
  Jan. 4    Brenda Morris & Samantha Reynolds
  Jan. 11  Carolyn/Mark Herndon and Gina Sedwick
  Jan. 18  Debbie Kerley and Marcia/Patrick Colby
  Jan. 25  Cindy McDaniel and Pam/Matthew Goforth

DEACONS

Barry Jacobs   Hubert Compton
Lynette Higginbotham  Dorothy Cluff
Cornelia Craun   Bill Hager
Harrison Cluff
Tom & Samantha Reynolds
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PRAYER LIST
Illness within church family:
Sam Jarrell
Bobby Seal
Fred Pugh
James Arthur
Clivie Cluff
Faye Cooper
Connie Sardina
Sue Dofflemoyer
Madeline Reeves
Tom Travers 
Bart Daniel 
Mary Wright
Erma Boyles
Raymond Strickland
Spurgle Herndon
Doris Samuels
Shirley Reynolds
Charlene Schweikert
Phyllis Saintclair
Paige Rogers Wilkes
George Shifflett
Mary Stephen

Other concerns:
Samantha Clarke

Illness of friends & family:
Palmer Waugh
Roger & Liz Lloyd
Sue Brown
Joyce Bosworth
Lisa Muller Cook
Charles Arruda
Rosalie Modena
Nadia Anderson
Savannah Cox
Brooke Wheeler
Allen Shands 
Robin Banas 
Rev. Olin Herndon
Betty Landrum
Sherri Brown
Kari Brown
Rev. Bruce Hunter
Susan Hunter
Tammy Waters
Mike Critzer
Matt Woods
Virginia Long
Tom Weetman
Mary Agnes Harlow

STEWARDSHIP - NOVEMBER 

 Unified Budget:
  Receipts      $ 34,302.15

    Paid Expenses    $ 28,847.12
            Unpaid Expenses  $       0
          
            Unpaid Mission Partners for 2014
    $ 4,836.94   

 Capital Campaign:
  Receipts     $ 5,730.00 

 
The Magi from the East who came to visit the child 
Jesus expressed worship by giving: 

   “and going into the house they saw the child with    
   Mary his mother, and they fell down and worshiped 
   him.  Then, opening their treasures, they offered 
   him gifts, gold and frankincense and myrrh.”
   (Matthew 2:11)

   

2014 CONTRIBUTIONS - All contributions need to be 
received by Mon., Jan. 5 to be included on your 2014 
Contribution Statement.

2015 OFFERING ENVELOPES
The offering envelopes are available to be picked up in 
the Commons.

NEW DAUGHTER

John, Lauren, Hannah & Hunter Thacker announce the 
arrival of Chelsey Ryanne Thacker, on Nov. 26 at 2:59 
AM.  She weighed 8lbs and 4 ozs. and was 20 1/2” in 
length.

Proud grandparents are Rick & Annette Putman and 
great-grandparents are Bob & Madeline Reeves.
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